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DATE: January 18, 2022 
 
TO: Jim Schowalter, Commissioner Minnesota Management and Budget 
  
FROM: Brian Yolitz, Associate Vice Chancellor for Facilities - BDY  
 
SUBJECT: Minnesota State Higher Education Asset Preservation and Replacement 
 (HEAPR) Report 
 
Attached is the Minnesota State HEAPR Report reflecting projects paid for with money from 
appropriations during calendar year 2021, as called for in Minnesota Statutes, Section 135A.046, 
Subdivision 3. 
 
Also attached is a list of the HEAPR projects in Minnesota State’s request for $150 million for 
asset preservation funding in the 2022 legislative session.    
 
We thank you for your team for your continued support of the colleges and universities of 
Minnesota State, their program and students and the facilities that support them. 
  
Please contact me at 651-201-1777 or brian.yolitz@minnstate.edu if you or your staff have any 
questions.  
 
 
cc Senator David J. Tomassoni, Chair, Higher Education Finance and Policy Committee 
 Senator Julie A. Rosen, Chair, Finance Committee 

Senator Thomas M. Bakk, Chair, Capital Investment Committee 
Representative Connie Bernardy, Chair, Higher Education Finance and Policy Division  
Representative Fue Lee, Chair, Capital Investment Division 
Representative Rena Moran, Chair, Ways and Means Committee 

 
 
Attachments: 
1. Higher Education Asset Preservation and Replacement Report  
2. 2022 Higher Education Asset Preservation and Replacement Request 
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